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Department of Artificial Intelligence & Data Science at MITS organized a guest lecture on “Current Environmental Cyber 

Crime, Cyber Security and Cyber Evolution " on 21-12-2022.  

The Guest Lecture started by 10.30 AM with 140 participants. The workshop is inaugurated by the Vice Principal 

(Academics) Dr. P. Ramanathan, Head of the Department Dr. K. Chokkanathan and with Guest of honor Mr. K. G. Vella 

Vikash. A welcome address is given by the Head of the department and felicitate by the vice principal (Academics) followed 

by guest introduction and vote of thanks is given by our Third-year students Mr. S. Umesh Chandra and Ms. K. Harini.  

Resource person has given brief content on the following topics:  

1. Cyber Crime.  

2. Generation of Attacks.  

3. Types of Attacks.  

4. New age Cyber crimes  

5. Cyber Security  

6. Types of Security  

7. Cyber Warfare  

PAPER CLIPS 

 

 

Outcome of the guest lecture:    

• The Participants practiced in guest lecture and got a brief introduction to cybercrime and cyber security.    

• The participants were able to grasp the relevance of intra disciplinary content and how to use the communication 

in safe manner and how to protect the information from cybercrime.    

• The response and feedback were good, and the participants made the session more interactive by enquiring with 

the resource person on the topics discussed and also on their own topic of interest. They also requested for similar 

guest lecture in future. The session ended with thanking the MITS management for the opportunity given.    


